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November Newsletter

Dear Parent/Carers,

We hope you all had a lovely half term break. We have a busy couple of months ahead of us in the run up to Christmas, with lots of activities planned for the children. 

General Information
Week commencing 11th November is World Nursery Rhyme Week. If the children have a favourite nursery rhyme book at home that you are happy for us to look at in the setting, we would love to see them.
We will also be talking to the children about World Kindness Day (13th Nov) along with Anti bullying week. We will be talking to the children about how we can be kind to others, this also links in with our golden rules, e.g., Being Kind, Kind Words. 
It is also Road Safety Week, week commencing 18th of November. We have lots of fun learning about road safety with various activities of when it is safe to cross the road and when it is important to stop.
Parents meetings will be taking place on Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st November. If you would like to have a meeting with your child’s key worker, please book a time slot. There will be a list of time slots put out this week for each key worker.

Dates for your diaries 
Monday 11th-Friday 15th November- Nursery rhyme week. We would love to share some of your favourite Nursery rhymes with you.
Wednesday 13th November- World Kindness Day.
Friday 17th November– Children in need day. We will be doing activities in session.
Monday 18th-Friday 22nd November- Road safety week.
Tuesday 19th & Thursday 21st November- Parents meetings.
Thursday 7th November- AGM being held at the Barn Owl Kingsway, 7:30pm all welcome.

Our last session day before Christmas will be Wednesday 18th December.
We will be having Christmas Parties for the children on Thursday 19th December. We will be having an am party that will run from 9:30am-11:30am and an afternoon party running from 12:30pm-2:30pm.
You will need to book a space for your child to attend one of the Christmas parties. If you can let me know which party you would like your child to attend, I will then allocate the spaces out on a first come first served basis. We are limited to the number of children we can take at each party. 
We are holding a messy play session on Saturday 30th November, 2pm-3pm at Quedgeley Community Centre. This is a booked event, and tickets cost £7. If you are interested in attending with your child/children, please let me know and if you are happy, I will pass on your contact details to the Chair of the Committee, Laurie.

Thank you for your continued support,
Nicki, Georgina, Sarah, Colleen, Hannah, Claire and Natalie.
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